
LONDON BOROUGH OF TOWER HAMLETS 
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2023 

 

Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014  

The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 

 
Notice is hereby given that the accounts of the London Borough of Tower Hamlets, in respect 
of financial year ended 31 March 2023, are available for public inspection as set out below. 
These may be subject to change as a result of the audit. 

 
The Council’s accounts are subject to external audit by: 
Jonathan Gooding (Key Audit Partner), Deloitte LLP, 3 Victoria Square, Vicotria Street, St 
Albans, United Kingdom, AL1 3TF 

 
Notice is given that from 5 February, 2024, to 15 March, 2024, between 9.30am and 4.30pm, 
any person interested may inspect the accounts of the above named Council for the year 
ended 31 March 2022 on the Council’s website. On reasonable notice they may request 
access to all books, deeds, contracts, bills, vouchers and receipts, except as provided for in 
Section 26(4) to 26(6) of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 in relation to 
commercially confidential and personal information. Application should be made initially at 
the email address: ahsan.khan@towerhamlets.gov.uk 

 

Notice is given that a local government elector for the area of the Council, or his/her 
representative, may ask the auditor questions about the accounts as set out in Section 26 of 
the Local Audit and Accountability Act. 

 
Notice is given that from 5 February, 2024, to 15 March, 2024, any such elector may make 
objections to the auditor, under Section 27 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, 
relating to any matter where the auditor could take action under: 

• under section 24 of the Local Authority and Accountability Act 2014: and 
 

• under section 27 of the Local Authority and Accountability Act 2014 apply to the court for a 
declaration that an item in the accounts is contrary to law Written notice of a proposed 
objection and the grounds on which it is made must be sent to the auditor at the address 
given above and copied to me at the address given below. 

 

No objection may be made unless the auditor has previously received written notice of the 
proposed objection, specifying the facts on which the objector relies and the grounds on 
which the objection is being made. A copy of that written notice must also be sent to the 
Council at the address below. 
 
Further guidance for electors has been published by the National Audit Office and can be 
found here: 
Local authority accounts – a guide to your rights - National Audit Office (NAO) insight 

 

Julie Lorraine  
 

Corporate Director of Resources (Section 151 Officer)  
London Borough of Tower Hamlets 
Tower Hamlets Town Hall 
160 Whitechapel Road 
London 
E1 1BJ 
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